
From: Anheuser-Busch Employees’ Credit Union (ABECU) 
 
Subject:  Advocating for Credit Union Members 

 
Dear ABECU Members: 
 
Member-owned credit unions like ABECU are focused on our members and local communities. 
We know that our middle-class members in our communities need strong representation from 
their Credit Union. 
 
This letter is designed to inform you that ABECU tremendously values your membership and 
that we will continue to represent our members in Jefferson City and Washington, DC. 
 
Please use this Advocacy link on our website to keep you informed on the progress we are 
making to protect the tenets of Credit Union membership. 
 
Members of Congress on both sides of the aisle are rolling up their sleeves and getting to work 
to help middle-class Americans. One major area where our advocacy efforts can make a big 
difference is overhauling Washington’s excessive regulation of credit unions.  
 
Excessive and unnecessary Washington regulations are costing our members, like you, an 
average of $71.00 per year. For us, that comes to around $9 million.  Even worse, these 
regulations are leading to longer wait times for mortgages and loans. And they are making it 
harder for credit unions to provide the services and products our members need.  
 
That’s why we’re inviting you to visit the Campaign for Common Sense Regulation’s website to 
learn more about how these issues impacts you.  
  
 
As an ABECU member, we hope you’ll take a few moments to learn more about this important 
issue by clicking here.  
 
Then please let your US Senators and Representatives know that you want them to make fixing 
costly regulations on credit unions a top priority. 
 
We encourage you to refer to this Advocacy link to keep you informed on the most current 
issues Credit Unions like ABECU are facing.  We also want you to know about the types of 
actions we are taking on your behalf. 

http://www.commonsenseregulations.com/
http://www.commonsenseregulations.com/
http://www.commonsenseregulations.com/
http://www.commonsenseregulations.com/


 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Anheuser-Busch Employees’ Credit Union 
 
P.S. You can post on your Facebook page or send your Representatives or Senators a tweet on fixing 
regulations by clicking here.  
 
 
 

http://www.commonsenseregulations.com/reach-congress/?vvsrc=%2fcampaigns%2f55376%2frespond

